
NOTICE OF PUBLIC  
MEETINGS

The HRPDC will strive to provide reasonable accommodations and services 
for persons who require special assistance to participate in this public 

involvement opportunity. Contact Ben McFarlane, HRPDC Senior Regional 
Planner at (757) 420-8300 for more information.

Hampton Roads Region – Norfolk and Virginia 
Beach Joint Land Use Study (JLUS)

The Hampton Roads Planning District Commission (HRPDC) has 
issued the draft Hampton Roads Region – Norfolk and Virginia 
Beach Joint Land Use Study (JLUS) for public review and comment 
and will be holding Public Meetings regarding the Study at:

Location: Virginia Beach
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019
Time: 6:00pm
Where: Sandler Center  
             Miller Studio Theatre
             201 Market St. 
             Suite 1 
             Virginia Beach, VA 23462

Location: Norfolk
Date: Monday, August 12, 2019
Time: 6:00pm
Where: Ted Constant  
              Convocation Center
              Big Blue Room
              4320 Hampton Blvd. 
              Norfolk, VA 23529

The Norfolk and Virginia Beach JLUS is the result of a cooperative 
planning process between Norfolk, Virginia Beach, and four U.S. 
Navy Installations in Hampton Roads: Joint Expeditionary Base Little 
Creek-Fort Story, Naval Air Station Oceana, Naval Station Norfolk, 
and Naval Support Activity Hampton Roads. The study specifically 
considers how flooding and sea level rise affect community assets 
and infrastructure and how those effects impact military operations 
and readiness in Hampton Roads. The study identifies several proj-
ects and policies that the cities can pursue to mitigate the adverse 
impacts of flooding and sea level rise on Navy operations.

For more information or to review the draft Hampton Roads Region  - 
Norfolk and Virginia Beach Joint Land Use Study, visit https://www.
hrpdcva.gov/departments/joint-land-use-studies/norfolk-va-beach-
joint-land-use-study/ or contact Ben McFarlane, HRPDC Senior Re-
gional Planner, at (757) 420-8300 or bmcfarlane@hrpdcva.gov. 

Public comments will be accepted through August 15, 2019.


